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Hilton Head Island Airport Announces  
New Route to Washington, D.C. 

 
The Hilton Head Island Airport announces that beginning May 4, 2019, American Airlines will be 
adding another destination on Saturdays and Sundays from Hilton Head Island, with a new flight 
to Washington Reagan Airport. The addition of this flight is in part due to a runway extension 
that was completed in June and will complement existing American Airlines service to Charlotte 
Douglas International Airport.  
 
“We’re thrilled that this route has been announced only two weeks after our last major 
announcement,” said Jon Rembold, Airports Director. “This will continue to improve the travel 
options for our residents and visitors and fulfills a route request vocalized by many on the island. 
American Airlines has been a superb partner over the years and we couldn’t be happier to 
experience this positive growth with them.”  
 
Travelers can book directly at www.aa.com beginning Nov. 3, 2018. For additional information 
about the Hilton Head Island Airport, visit www.hiltonheadairport.com. 
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